
Dear Dr. Liu, 

After focusing on clarifying and strengthening your Student Assessment Plan (SAP), we asked you to provide 
us with your Annual Assessment Report (which can be found here – note that you may have to log in to see 
the files) that shares the evidence that you collected while following your SAP and discusses your plans to 
make evidence-based change in the future. We recognize that Spring 2020 was a challenging semester, and 
appreciate the work that you continued to do in the face of those challenges to help students learn! 

As you can see from the rubric, the Assessment Committee found that your presentation of evidence could 
use some work to add clarity for an outside audience. Your direct assessment is a rubric that you score based 
on quizzes, oral assessments, etc., rather than the quizzes themselves, so it would be helpful to clarify that in 
your report. In addition, you conflate written and oral in your report, and it might be helpful to see whether 
there are differences between the two, perhaps by creating a separate line of the rubric for written and oral. 
We think it would be a great idea to include more than just the minors in your indirect assessment, and you 
might consider adding questions to your course feedback forms in order to automatically gather this data 
without relying on students to fill out yet another form. 

For your 20-21 annual assessment report, please refer to your SAP. Your assessment cycle will give you your 
focus for your 2021 meeting, and your direct and indirect assessment instruments should be included as 
attachments to the plan. If you need to make updates to the assessment instruments (surveys, rubrics, etc) or 
modify your assessment cycle, please notify us and provide us with an updated SAP before scheduling your 
annual assessment meeting. If you would like to review your previous report, either as a reference to 
complete this year’s reporting or to remember what this letter is referencing, you can find those here. Your 
Annual Assessment Report is due to the Office of Assessment by May 31, 2021. 

With best wishes for a productive assessment cycle! 

Sasha and Megan 

 

 

 



 


